



Casa Esperanza Montessori
Parent Faculty Meeting 7/13/17

13 July 2017 / Faculty Lounge

Executive Officers: Anika McClendon, Heather Worrell, Co-Presidents; Debra Perdomo, Co-Vice Presidents; Danielle Whysall, Treasurer; Wendy Pineda, Secretary

Agenda

1. Back to School Social
 - a. We will have it at East Gate Park on Quail Hollow Rd
 - b. July 29 from 10-12
2. Kinder Meet and Greet
 - a. We will have it at Marsh Creek Park
 - b. July 22 from 10-12
 - c. Wendy will bring the uniforms
 - d. Anika will bring water and name tags
 - e. Debra will bring a tent for shade
3. Meet the Teacher
 - a. July 24th
 - b. PFA will have tables on the playground with sign up sheets
4. Committee Chairs
 - a. Possible committee Leads
 - i. Square 1 Art - Sra. Mendez
 - ii. Newsletter - Debra and Meghan
 - iii. Staff Appreciation - Julie Stevenson
 - iv. Yearbook - Jennifer Fuller
 - v. Pictures -
 - vi. Fun Run - Jenny Goguen
 - vii. Terracycle - Jenny Goguen
 - viii. Casa Gear - Anika
 - ix. First Day School Supplies -
 - x. Winterfest - Kerri Schmidt
 - xi. Silent Auction -
 - xii. Casa Connections - Kerri Schmidt
 - xiii. Book Fair - Julie Stevenson
 1. Laura Chapman
 2. Itnuit Janovitz
 3. Karen Engel
 4. Freya Walker
5. Touch Tank

- a. Ask parents and teachers if anyone wants to maintain the touch tank
 - b. 5 hours a week
 - c. If not, we may have to get rid of it.
 - d. Have a teacher survey to see if they use it
 - e. Have a community survey to see if someone will help
 - f. Ask Ms. Huckel if we can find a volunteer from NC State to help maintain
6. Room Parent Orientation
 - a. Sept 7 at 8:30 am
7. E-copy of Teacher Favorite List
 - a. Anika will create a google form and Wendy will send it to the staff
 - b. It will be included in the room parent folder
8. Budget Requests
 - a. We are funding Brain Pop
 - b. We received a request from Sra. Espinosa for printing the Montessori Language Series (Pink, Blue, Green cards)
 - c. Danielle will need help cutting out the lamination
9. Playground
 - a. We need new soccer goals and nets
10. Family Nights
 - a. Our first one will be at Chipotle or PDQ
 - b. Danielle will contact them
 - c. Sweet Frogs is trying to establish a connection with us again
 - d. We used to have 10% off every Friday
 - e. Chipotle needs to have the flyer but we could have students help pass them out at the door.
11. NC State STEM Night
 - a. Anika will contact them about coming again
12. Cultural Arts
 - a. Training is August 3
 - b. Wendy will attend
13. Square 1 Art
 - a. We need a theme
 - b. Sra. Mendez will be working on this during class
14. Yearbook
 - a. Need support with PDAs this year
 - b. Need to bring in MG or UE students
 - c. Faculty sponsor and parent volunteer
15. Possible Committee Chairs
 - a. Active Fundraising
 - b. Passive Fundraising
 - c. Communications
 - d. Program and Events
 - e. Cultural Arts
 - f. Hospitality
 - g. We can discuss this during the first meeting
 - i. Vote by proxy
 - ii. How it's been practiced
 - iii. How it's written